MMSD

PARTNERS FOR A CLEANER ENVIRONMENT

Kevin L. Shafer, P.E.
Executive Director

August 4, 2021

Guy.Smith{@milwaukeecountywi.gov
Guy D. Smith, CPRP

Executive Director

Milwaukee County Parks

9480 W. Watertown Plank Road
Wauwatosa, W1 53226

Dear Guy:

As you are aware, the MMSD and Milwaukee County have entered into an “Agreement
Between the Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewerage District and Milwaukee County for
Kinnickinnic River Watercourse Restoration and Flood Management in Jackson Park.” This
Agreement was approved by the County Board and the Metropolitan Sewerage Commission
and was executed in May 2020.

This Agreement provides that the District shall pay $2,750,000 toward the repair or
replacement of the current pool facility with either pool upgrades, a new pool, or a splash pad.
It is our understanding that prior to undertaking this endeavor, the County seeks to do an
Aquatics Master Plan to ensure that money is spent in the most effective way possible.

MMSD supports this effort and by this letter agrees to fund up to $250,000 for the Aquatics
Master Plan. This $250,000 will be deducted from the $2,750,000 that has already been
approved in the Agreement. MMSD will pay this amount to the County on a reimbursement
basis. Please ensure that your consultant bills on an hourly basis and provides sufficient detail
as to the work performed. MMSD Project Manager Patrick Elliott will provide additional
information to Sarah Toomsen of your staff regarding the procedure for submission of invoices.

/

Smcerely,

Kevin L. Shafer, P.E.
Executive Director

c: Patrick Elliott
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